
From: Flietner, Barbara J - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 1:36 PM 
To: Donald Johnson 
Cc: Deborah Wickham-Keller 
Subject: RE: Lee's Dry Cleaners vapor mitigation 
 
Hi Donald, 
 
We have reviewed the information that you have provided and consider the NON complete.  Please 
ensure that you continue to have your on-site manager review and document the vapor mitigation 
system.  It is also recommended that they become aware of any other requirements for the property 
which were made during the closure review.  These requirements can be found in the closure 
documents which are available to the public by doing a site search in our BRRTS database system.  I also 
am including a link to our vapor documentation form to use going forward.  It will be required as proof 
of the functioning and documentation of the vapor mitigation system in the future.  It can be found 
here: https://dnr.wi.gov/files/PDF/forms/4400/4400-321.pdf 
 
If you have any other questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  Thank you! 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Barb Flietner 
Phone: (715) 492-1891 
Barbara.Flietner@Wisconsin.gov 
 

 

From: Donald Johnson <donaldjohnson715@msn.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 9:01 AM 
To: Flietner, Barbara J - DNR <Barbara.Flietner@wisconsin.gov>; Saari, Christopher A - DNR 
<Christopher.Saari@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Deborah Wickham-Keller <leescleaners.rl.wi@outlook.com> 
Subject: Lee's Dry Cleaners vapor mitigation 
 
Good morning, 
 
Attached are the Subslab inspection reports, as well as photos of the North and South U-tubes and 
power switches. 
 
Please let us know if you require anything further to bring us into compliance. 
 
I’ve cc’d our manager and POC, Deborah Wickham-Keller, who handles the inspections and 
documentation, as well as daily operations. 
 
To ensure a more timely response, please use the business mailing address for future correspondence 
via USPS: 
 
1727 S Main St 
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Rice Lake, WI 54868 
(715) 234-9315 
leescleaners.rl.wi@outlook.com 
donaldjohnson715@msn.com 
 
Thank you, 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Donald W Johnson 
(715) 205-8039 
donaldjohnson715@msn.com 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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